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Wow, what a summer it has been. Like most people, I would say that the 

summer was a fast one. The trips seemed to truly fly by. We had trips to both 

Central and South America. There were many that surrendered their lives to 

Jesus and a great deal of work is going on right now, as you might imagine, with 

the follow-up disciple work.  

There is one last trip this year, and it is the annual Extreme Trip that is taken in 

the late fall. For the last few years, this trip has been taking place in Costa Rica. 

But this year, the guys believe that the Lord is calling them to work in the Andes 

Mountains of Ecuador.  

Without a second thought, this is one of my favorite places to serve, if not my 

very favorite. The Quechua Indians are a humble people group that are very 

family strong, and they work very hard in the fields daily simply to be able to eat 

a meal or two a day. They are always excited to see people like ourselves 

coming because they have little to no contact with the outside world. It's 

amazing and humbling to see their expressions and gratitude for our efforts of 

being there. There will be 19 men from various states gathering together and 

leaving from Texas on November 3rd and returning on November 10th. Please 

be in prayer for the team as we will be traveling as high as 12,000 to 14,000 feet 

above sea level. This is a normal day in the life of a Quechua Indian, but for a 

young American man and a few old guys, this trip will prove to be taxing. I'm 

very sure.  

We are also looking forward to working with the Ecuadorian military as we have 

been for the past few years.  

Through a great deal of prayer and how our Lord Jesus has proved Himself 

faithful in the past, I expect to be blessed by witnessing a great harvest as these 

people are very hungry for the Gospel. So, please be on your knees in prayer, 

and when we return, I will be ready to give you a report of how great our Lord is.  

Tell someone about Him today!!! 

In His Service Together,  

Bill C.   


